
From: Alex Moeller
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License 0016384
Date: Monday, September 25, 2023 4:39:53 PM

Hello,
This is in response to a letter I received regarding the Spot Bar at 895 Randolph Ave.  I live at
867 Juno Ave, St. Paul MN 55102 and am very much in support of this request.  The spot is
a great place to be and being able to serve drinks outside would be wonderful. 

 Feel free to reach out with any questions.

Thanks, 
Alex Moeller 
651-261-5395
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